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Our ref: SDD-6687-PA-12

Ms Alana Gordijin
Environmental Officer
PO Box 1708
Newcastle, NSW, 2300

2 August 2022

UungulaWind Farm (SSD-6687)
EmergencyPlan

Dear Ms Gordijin

We refertothe Emergency Plan (Draft 1.0 22 June 2022) submitted for Uungula Wind Farm (SSD-6687). The
Department acknowledges receipt of the Emergency Plan prepared in accordance with Condition B42 of Schedule
2 of the development consent.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contactJohn Marks at john.marks@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Doris Yau
Team Leader —Hazards
Industry Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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